
July 10, 2024 

DANIEL MCNEELY 
MLA, SAHTU 

Oral Question 175-20(1): Marine Transportation Services 2024 Season Cancellations 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question raised on May 24, 2024, regarding the Marine 
Transportation Services 2024 Cancellation Season. 

Regarding my commitment to provide information regarding the water levels between the Dempster 
Highway and the community of Fort Good Hope. I stated the Department of Infrastructure connects 
regularly with, and receives reports from, hydrologists with the Department of Environment and 
Climate Change and that I would share this information with him.   

The NWT Water Monitoring Bulletin is posted monthly on the GNWT website. The most recent bulletin 
can be found at the following hyperlink:   

https://www.gov.nt.ca/ecc/en/newsroom/nwt-water-monitoring-bulletin-june-3-2024 

Thank you. 

Caroline Wawzonek 
Minister, Infrastructure 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Director, Legislative Affairs and House Planning
Deputy Minister, Infrastructure
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